
Dear Year 11’s 

A warm welcome from Pate’s Maths department. 

To keep you from becoming bored during these strange times we have put together a few past 

papers from MEI called Foundations of A-level mathematics. 

The aim would be to finish one paper each week.  There are 40 questions and they are all multiple 

choice.  Some of the questions are very easy but others are more of a challenge. 

We have also included pdfs of the book from Oxford University Press called Bridging the gap.  It will 

help with the pure elements of the A-level course and has some good examples in to help if needed. 

Regards, 

 

The maths department 

 


